
Happy Halloween! 



It’s October, which means we will celebrate
Halloween throughout the month. I may have

parties and field trips at school with my friends, or
fun weekend activities with my family. 

 



Halloween is fun because I get to dress up in a
costume and celebrate with others, but I have to

remember a few things to keep me safe and help 
me have a good time!



I must stay close with my teacher or family
member when going to new places. There will be

a lot of people around and I don’t want to get lost.  



I need to remember road safety when going to new
places/Trick or Treating on the street or near cars. 

I have to stay on the sidewalk and away from
moving cars. 



If I don’t like any of the treats someone gives me, 
I can say “no thank you” or give them to someone

else.
 

I should only take one piece of candy at a time. I
want to make sure that other friends get a piece

of candy too.



When Trick or Treating, I will not go inside of
another person’s house or car. Some of these

people are strangers and that is not safe. If I know
the person, I need to ask permission first from my

family member. 



Halloween can be fun and scary at the same
time. I know the costumes are not real.

Underneath the costume is a real person like me! 
 



If I follow all these rules and stay safe, I will have
the best Halloween with my teachers, friends,

and family! 


